St. Patrick’s Girls” WBigh School

SHAHRAH-E-IRAQ, SADDAR. KARACHI-74400
Tel: 32783214 - 32788750 - 32790653
Email: spghsl@gmail com

AFTERNOON SHIFT
SECONDARY SECTION CLASSES 8 TO 10

Notification

On Friday November 22, 2024, classes 8 to 10 are given study leave, therefore they will
not have school on Friday.

Kindly use this time wisely to do well in the exams starting from Monday November 25,
2024.

Thank you.

Gillian Rodrigues
Principal




